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November 2011 Newsletter

Hello Fellow Chippers!

Our next and final general membership meeting of the year will be held on November 13, 2011. Once again, it will be at Bally's
Park Place Hotel and Casino. Doors will open sharply at 11:00 AM.

Our Club President, Charley Kaplan, will officially announce the dates for next year's meetings. Tentatively they are: Jan.29,
Mar.25, May 20, Sept.16 and Nov.18, 2012. If anyone has concerns about conflicting dates (for example Holidays or
Birthdays), please, please, let Charley or me know as soon as possible.

After the meeting, Don't run away. Our annual "Holiday Buffet" will take place at the ever popular "Virginia City Buffet"
located right in Bally's, at their Wild Wild West Casino.

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR LAST MEETING
At our last meeting (Sept.11,2011), there were 36 members and 13 guests. Please, We NEED a better turn out for our general
membership at these meetings. And please be sure to invite MORE guests. That's the only way our club can grow and be

50/50 Winners: Joe DeLengyel, $65.00, David Smookler $40.00, and William (Bill) Kaar $25.00.

Russ Diaz suggested that we get back to inviting guest speakers to our meetings. |, as well as many other club members,
support his suggestion . To Russ, Yes, | am currently working on inviting guest speakers to our meetings this coming year.
Thank you for a great suggestion.

Club News

Our Club is in process of reorganizing with regards to a "Non-profit status". Our club has a new Federal employee number and
the club's funds are being transferred into a new bank account. The Treasurer has reported the club has a present balance of
$12,320. President, Charley Kaplan has also "Cleaned Up/ Simplified" the club's constitution. He did NOT change anything in
the constitution. He WILL have copies at the next meeting for anyone who wishes to obtain a copy of our constitution. The
constitution was apparently lost when our website crashed.

Still working on the club banner ad on the Chipboard. Its been Over 1year......STILL NO BANNER AD....

The club Website will shortly include not only casino chips but slot cards as well as room keys. Yes, the website is growing, we
"NEED" our membership to grow as well. Please bring a friend to the next meeting. Thanks..

The Holiday Season is approaching fast. Charley Kaplan has informed the club that Atlantic City Chips are now on the
Chipguide on-line catalog. Support YOUR club and buy club merchandise for that special someone. Thanks again..

Jerry Birl suggested to Archie Black if the club meetings could be advertised in the American Numismatic Association
magazine. This is a great IDEAI!!

This Month's Trivia Question
Approximately, how many casinos are there in the United states? Bonus Question: How many states have "Some Form" of
casino gambling?

Happy Chipping Everybody,

MNane Maake

Marc Maahs
Vice-president



